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 Robotics Competition: Students in 1st and 2nd grade traveled to Region VII to showcase their 

Robotics projects based on recycling.  Students showed off their projects to others and presented 

their concepts to judges.    

 

 Wood County Airport Visit: 2nd grade students visited the Wood County Airport on 

Wednesday, May 13, 2015.  Students tour different areas and learned about avionic concepts from 

pilots and mechanics.   

 

 TPRI Assessment: During the week of May 8, students in K-2 were assessed using the Texas 

Primary Reading Inventory.   

 

 Student and Community Engagement Rating: Parents, community members and faculty 

collaborated to complete the Student and Community Engagement Rubric on April 23, 

2015.  Mineola Primary School scored exemplary in several areas.      

 

 Science Extravaganza: On Friday, May 15, 2015, students in second grade went to the Science 

Extravaganza to look at different science projects and topics.    

 

 Career Day:  On Thursday, May 14, 2015, community members and parents came to the Primary 

School to present their professions with students.  Careers ranged from public safety to medical 

professions.  Presenters were treated to refreshments provided by the PTP.  

 

 Bridges Day:  All 2nd grade students will visit the elementary school on June 1, 2015.  Students 

will use this time to meet their teachers for next year and acclimate to their new school.  

 

 Mrs. Gayle Fuller, Math Specialist:  Mrs. Fuller joined the Primary School teachers on 

Thursday, April 30, 2015, to discuss our progress with the new Math TEKS.  Mrs. Fuller provided 

us with some instructional materials to assess student progress in math.  

 Nature Trail Tour: 1st grade students toured the Nature Trails with a park ranger from Tyler 

State Park on Friday, May 1, 2015.  

 

 Muffins with Mom: On Friday, May 8, 2015, parents and guardians joined the Primary School to 

celebrate mothers.  Mothers received a muffin and enjoyed time with their child in the school’s 

cafeteria.   

 

Other Information: 
 

 On Wednesday, May 13, 2015, Mrs. Tunnell met with the kindergarten and first grade teachers 

 On, Wednesday, May 20, 2105, 2nd grade robotics students will present their projects to grade 

levels before PE  

 On Friday, May 22, 2015, Mrs. Tunnell will meet with a group of Primary School students  

 The last Walking Wednesday will be on May 27, 2015 

 AR Store begins May 25 and ends May 29, 2015  

 End of Year Awards Ceremony on June 4, 2015 beginning at 8:30 am  

 


